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Notice 
 
 
 

Annual General 
Meeting,  

March 4th, 2021 

 Apologies for the date changes for the AGM this year that were due conflicts 
with other meetings.  
 
 
The Annual General Meeting of the DoBC Section of Clinical Faculty will 
be held on Thursday 4th March 2021 from 6.00 to 8.00 pm  
 
by Zoom videoconference: 
 
Agenda: Approval of Minutes from AGM 27th June 2019 
               President’s Report 
               Financial Statements 
               Guest Speakers:  
                     Dr. Matthew Chow, Dr. Granger Avery and Mr. Paul Straszak 
               Report from DoBC/UBC CF working group 
               General Discussion 
               Election of Directors 
 

 
Nomination of 

Directors 

  
We are requesting nominations for Officers on the Board, including a new 
President. Please send nominations to Ms. Rheanna Corpuz 
(rcorpuz@doctorsofbc.ca) 
 

  Thanks to everyone for their support during this challenging time and keep safe. 
 

David Wensley 
President, Section of Clinical Faculty, Doctors of BC 
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